
 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) announces the 
proposal of the Shaffer Equipment/Arbuckle Creek Area Site to the 
National Priorities List (NPL), a list of sites eligible for long-term 
remedial (cleanup) action financed under the federal Superfund 
program. 

Join us for a public information session: 
When: Thursday, October 11, 2018 from 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Where: New Beginning Apostolic Church, 179 McKinney Rd, Minden 
 

You’re invited to comment on this proposal: 
EPA has opened a 60-day public comment period from September 13 to 
November 13, 2018. Comments can be submitted one of two ways: 
 

Comment online: http://www.regulations.gov  
Search for “EPA-HQ-OLEM-2018-0586”  
 
Comment by mail: 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
EPA Superfund Docket Center 
Mailcode 28221T 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 
Washington, DC 20460 
 

For more information on the site: 
https://www.epa.gov/superfund/shaffer 

Have further questions? 
Contact Cathleen Kennedy, EPA Community Involvement Coordinator,  
215-814-2746 or kennedy.cathleen@epa.gov. 
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